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Please restore funding for safety and transit and advance HB 2025-28A instead of 

HB 3402. We cannot continue the dangerous status quo of dangerous roads and 

underfunding transit. Without additional finding, more Oregonians will die on our 

roads and face limited transportation options that constrain their economic and social 

opportunities.  


